To All Percussion Enthusiasts:
I am pleased to welcome you to Westhill High School’s fourth annual winter percussion and guard competition, “Music on the Hill 2014.”  This two-day ‘sport of the arts’ will feature musicians and guards from both our city’s high schools, as well as performers from 14 schools from the tri-state area.
These dedicated performers spend countless hours of extensive training to prepare for the precisely choreographed marching, fast-paced percussion, and guard routines.  I know you will be entertained by the performances, from the music and marching to the elaborate sets and themed costumes.
My thanks to the Westhill Music Department and the Westhill Band Parents Association for providing the passion, time and talent that make this first-rate show possible.
Best of luck to all the performers, and enjoy the show!
Sincerely,


Winifred Hamilton, Ph.D.
Superintendent of Schools

